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 A  
(30 pts) 

C  
(20 pts) 

F  
(10 pts) 

 
Purpose/Thesis 

Organization/Logic 

Essay clearly states 
specific central idea 
using appropriate 
details, and also shows 
focus.  
 
Essay is logically 
organized, with 
structured beginning, 
body, and conclusion. 
Critical thinking skills 
are evident. 

Vague central idea with 
sketchy, unfocussed 
details. 
 
Writing has a 
beginning, middle, and 
end. It is organized, but 
logic is not compelling. 

Essay has no central 
idea or supporting 
details.  
 
Ideas are unorganized 
and vague with no 
particular flow. 

 
Content/Details 

Development 
Critical Thinking 

Effective, insightful 
development of a point 
of view. Outstanding 
critical thinking. Uses 
clear and appropriate 
examples and other 
evidence to support 
positions.  

Shows general 
understanding of topic 
and central ideas. 
Some critical thinking. 
Inconsistent use of 
examples and evidence 
to support positions. 

Vague or limited 
development of a point 
of view. Weak critical 
thinking. Inappropriate 
or lack of examples or 
evidence to support 
position. 

 
Evidence/Citations 

Cites researched 
information. Personal 
ideas introduced to 
enhance essay 
cohesion. 

Some research 
apparent, but 
inconsistent and does 
not properly support 
topic. Vague citations. 

Little or no research 
apparent, or did not 
cite sources. 

 
Tone/Style 

Smooth, coherent 
writing style. Strong 
sentences with 
expressive and varied 
structure. Proper 
diction. 

Ideas are varied and 
inconsistent with 
central idea. 
Vocabulary and word 
choices questionable. 

Writing is hard to 
follow or lacks focus. 
Inconsistent diction. 
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Grammar/Punctuation 

Format/APA 

No errors in writing, 
punctuation, grammar, 
spelling, or 
capitalization. 
 
Appropriate APA form 
used. 

Work relatively error-
free, but obvious poor 
grammar, spelling, or 
punctuation. 
 
Inconsistent use of APA 
form. 

Multiple errors in word 
selection, grammar, or 
spelling. Poor sentence 
structure and 
mechanics. 
 
Did not use APA form. 

 

No scores (or scores of zero) will be given to off-topic or unsubmitted essays. Late essays will have at 

least 10 points penalized from final scores. 


